Customer Notification – South Carolina
Important Notice for BellSouth Residential Customers

This notification is provided to advise you of pending rate changes for selected BellSouth services.  Beginning with bills dated on or after July 1, 2006, rates for the following services are scheduled to increase.    
Returned Check Charge, each returned check, new rate $30.00

BellSouth® Directory Assistance service, (local and non-local numbers) each request, new rate $1.35 
Per Use charge for the following features, each use of feature, new rate $1.25: 
BellSouth® BusyConnect® service, Call Return, Repeat Dialing, Three-Way Calling 

(Note:  Per Use charge is not applicable when these services are purchased with unlimited usage for a fixed monthly rate.)

If you have questions about these changes, please call your BellSouth Sales Associate toll free at 1 888 757-6500.  Thank you for being a BellSouth customer.     
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